
March 11, 196k 

Rabbi and Mrs, J. Bronner 
50 St. “avids Rd. 
Houghton 
Johannesburg, Union of South Africa 

- Dear Rabbi and Mrs, Bronner: 

I heve waited to write to you until I could personally 

deliver your regards to Rabbi Amsel,. “ry 

I spoke to your sister earlier, and just this morning 

spoke to your father, giving both of them your regards. 

All is well with them here, and I know they will be 

writing to you shortiy. ; 

Let me tel2 you now that it was a real pleasure to meet 

with you and to get to know you, however brief were our 

meetings. it is encouraging to know that there are 

people whom we regard as tanshei shelomenu" who are 

unshakeable in their dedication, and perserverance, and 

their loyalty to Torah Judaism, and hence serve as 8. 

focus of inspiration towards the goals of ‘Torah and 

Judaism in South Africa. 

Please give my fondest regards ‘to our mtual friends of. 

the Yeshiva College, especially Rabbi Tanzer, Mr. Ruch, 

and all the others. I spoke to Rabbi Gettinger yesterday, 

and he aske to be remembered to you t00. 

Best wishes for a Happy and Kosher Pesach. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI. NORMAN LAMM 


